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In the Department of MI we have donors for the awards given out during our Department 

convention.  These donors have been Past Department Presidents, and one District in Memory of 

a P.D.P.   Awards presented by P.D.P.s are good for 10 years; Districts are good for three years.  

However now that we are having trouble getting Department Officers to move up the Chairs to 

President, several of the Past Department Presidents have held the office of Department 

President 2 and 3 times.  Most of them already are donors. Currently, the Department has the 

following categories without a donor:  

Membership: Class A, B & C   It was voted on last year that these would be Dept. of MI 

certificates.  

S.O.S. Serve our Servicemen & Women – Aux. 10-65 members & 66+ members  

Scholarship – Aux. 66+ members  

Scrapbook  

So there are four (4) categories available for someone to be a donor.  

  

It was approved at our Fall S.E.C. meeting that a Local Auxiliary could be a donor in Memory of 

a P.D.P.  This award would be for three (3) years. If a P.D.P. does not request to be a donor for 

this category after the three years, the Local Auxiliary may renew it for another three years.  

  

Right now, a local auxiliary has requested to be a donor for the S.O.S. category of 66+ members, 

and another local auxiliary has requested to be a donor for the S.O.S. category of 10-65 

members. These donors will have to be approved by the S.E.C. at the Spring meeting.  

 

That still leaves 2 awards without a donor.  If a local auxiliary is interested in more information, 

please contact me.  You may also review the Donors rules 2023-24 which are posted on the 

Department website amvetsauxdeptmi.org  

  

  

  

 Pat Michalski,  

Honors & Awards Chairman  

amvetman@chartermi.net  

  


